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MEDIA ADVISORY

SUBJECT:
Update on possible cancer cluster investigation

DATE:
Tuesday, July 16, 2002

TIME:
7:00 p.m.

LOCATION:
Radisson Hotel & Conference Center.  100 Berlin Road (Route 372) Cromwell, CT.

The Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) and Pratt & Whitney will hold an informational session concerning the Pratt & Whitney brain cancer investigation on Tuesday, July 16, at 7 p.m. at the Radisson Hotel and Conference Center in Cromwell, Conn.  The meeting is open to the public.

BACKGROUND:  In May 2000, DPH began an investigation into a suspected cluster of brain cancer at Pratt & Whitney's North Haven plant.  A working group was established to assist in the investigation. This group comprises representatives from DPH, Pratt & Whitney, health and safety representatives of the IAMAW Local 707 union, and the UConn Department of Occupational and Environmental Medicine.

  At the recommendation of the working group, Pratt & Whitney hired an epidemiologist to conduct a comprehensive study.  Dr. Gary Marsh of the University of Pittsburgh was selected to lead this effort.
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Over the past several months, the researchers have been developing a protocol for this study.  During Tuesday's meeting, Dr. Gary Marsh and Dr. Nurtan Esman from the University of Oklahoma will describe the study protocols, the length of the investigation and the investigative process.

6:00 p.m.

Cameras, reporters may arrive for setup

7:00 p.m.

Meeting begins

Approx. 8:15 pm
Q&A session for attendees 

Approx 9:00 p.m.
Interviews with Dr. Marsh, Dr. Esman and DPH and P&W officials
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